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Sent: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 11:54 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Support H5258
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Dear House Judiciary Committee, 
 
I’m writing to support H5258. Common law marriage should be abolished in the State of Rhode Island, since it is easy to 
get married if both parties want to.  
 
Warm Regards, 
 
Brian 
 
Brian Iannuccillo 
10 Tristan Ct  
Smithfield, RI 02917 


